Leading Hotels of The World Member Rayavadee, Krabi
Appoints Dalin Snidvongs Na Ayudhya New General Manger

Krabi - July 21, 2014 - Rayavadee, Krabi is pleased to announce the appointment of Dalin Snidvongs Na
Ayudhya as General Manager. Dalin brings more than 20 years# experience in hospitality to her new assignment
having held posts at the Four Seasons, Bangkok as Director of Restaurants and later as Managing Director of
Très Bien Co., a subsidiary of Index Event Agency and one of the leading event organizers in Thailand where
she was responsible for growing the company#s niche catering services business. Most recently she was the
first Thai to hold the post of Director of Food and Beverage at The Sukhothai Bangkok. During her seven years
overseeing this Leading Hotel of the World property#s restaurant and events operations, she successfully
launched its 2Art of Dining3 program which brought 2 and 3 star Michelin chefs from around the world and
introduced them onto to Bangkok#s culinary scene.

A Bangkok native with a passion and dedication to excellence in both service and product quality, Dalin is a
well-respected hotelier with a reputation for an eye for detail and for her direct and hands on approach to
operations. Her enthusiasm for working with people from all backgrounds and for contributing to the community
will serve her well in her new role as General Manager of Rayavadee where in addition to offering guests a
personalized and luxurious experience, the resort also places great emphasis on giving back by promoting
sustainable tourism practices in the local community and through its continued efforts to protect the
environment.
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Dalin describes her first impression of Rayavadee as 6serene# and compares it to arriving to 6a home away from
home# where she says 6the natural surroundings combine perfectly with the warm hospitality of the staff to create
the sort of relaxed escape that busy people are looking for when they want to switch off.# Her appointment as
General Manager marks a new chapter for her and for Rayavadee. Dalin#s wealth of experience with top notch
luxury hotels and commitment to providing an exceptional guest experience place her in the perfect position to
bring about exciting changes and developments at the property in the near future.
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